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OnJune 16, 2020, the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing released proposed
Amendment 1 to the A Place to Grow.

The proposed changes include expanding the potential for employment land conversions if
land is in a provincially significant employment zone and also in a major transit station
area. Aggregate extraction is also proposed to be permitted in the habitat of endangered
and threatened species.

The Province also released new growth projections to 2051, which are attached as schedules
to the Plan. A comprehensive report was also released, and can be found here [PDF].

Proposed Amendment 1 allows municipalities to set higher forecasts than those contained in
the Plan, if they are established through a municipal comprehensive review.

Osler has prepared a blackline showing the proposed changes in Amendment 1, with the
schedules attached for reference. Amendment 1 is open for public comment until July 31,
2020.
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